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Hello NUHRA Members! 

 

Our long break is over and we are back to meeting again. 

We have our quarterly Ask an Attorney event on October 

10, then our usual luncheon on October 19. We can’t wait to 

see your faces again! 

 

October is Global Diversity Awareness month. Diversity 

encompasses so many things and as HR professionals we 

appreciate the benefits of having a diverse organization. 

We’d love to hear how you are recognizing and celebrating 

this month. 

 

See you soon! 

 

 

Jonathan Katseanes 

2023 NUHRA President 
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October is a month of many things. Did you know it is national dessert month, national cookie month, 

national pizza month, and national breast cancer awareness month?  

The list goes on. The most inclusive item on the list is Global Diversity Awareness Month. It seems 

like an all-encompassing term, but one that has been traditionally important to NUHRA. 

NUHRA values the diversity of our chapter and as HR professionals, we know how valuable diversity 

can be to our organizations. 

We challenge you to find ways to celebrate diversity in your organizations this month. 

 

Meet the Student Dinner 
NUHRA is hosting the annual Meet the Student Dinner on October 25 at 4:30 P.M. We’ll eat great food 

and mingle with the Intro to HR Class at the Weber State University Davis Campus and give them a little 

insight into what HR really is. This event could also give professionals a little insight into who is soon to 

be up and coming into the HR profession (aka intern potential).  

Mark your calendars! It should be fun. 

 

 

OGDEN, UTAH 

 

Global Diversity Awareness Month 

 



 

Page 3October 2023 NUHRA Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events  

Ask an Attorney 

Date: October 10 

Time: 8:00 – 9:00 

Location: Zoom 

Join us for our quarterly ask an attorney event on 

Zoom. Remember, this is a members-only benefit. 

If you have questions you’d like to ask, please 

email a board member. 

October Luncheon 

Date: October 19 

Time: 11:30 – 1:00 

Location:  

 

Courtyard Marriott 

1803 Woodland Park Dr.  

Layton, UT 84041 

And Zoom! 

Join us as we hear from Syne Jacques from Jacques 

and Associations and the Retention Revolution. 

This presentation will be submitted to HRCI and 

SHRM for credit. 

Please RSVP by Oct. 16. 

NUHRA 2023 Calendar 

October 10 

Ask an Attorney 
8:00 – 9:00 A.M. 
 

October 19 

Meeting 
11:30 – 1:00  

November 16 

Meeting 
11:30 – 1:00  

  
see calendar items in detail: 

www.nuhra.org 

 

Meet the Student Dinner 

Date: October 25 

Time: 4:30 – 5:30 

Location: Weber State University Davis Campus 

 

Come meet and mingle with the Intro to HR 

Students over dinner. 

 

November Luncheon 

Date: October 16 

Time: 11:30 – 1:00 

Location:  

 

Courtyard Marriott 

1803 Woodland Park Dr.  

Layton, UT 84041 

And Zoom! 

Join us as we hear from Jeff Mottishaw, Director 

of Operational Efficiencies for the Governor's 

Office of Planning and Budget, as he presents on 

Remote Work. 

This presentation will be submitted to HRCI and 

SHRM for credit. 

Please RSVP by Nov. 13. 

 


